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Chair’s Corner 
Kathy McIntire Sutton, Chair 

 
Hello Class Members!  

I know that many of you have received the email from Gallaudet saying that the 2021 
Homecoming weekend will be done in virtual for the alumni. I was crossing my fingers that we 

can be there.      Yes, I was disappointed, but I do understand why. I am sure you agree with 

me. We can still plan to get together next year 2022.  

Here is the link for those who did not get it. https://gallaudet.us3.list-
manage.com/track/click?u=1f4f6deee1b97fac6e5179a64&id=d743b43909&e=504d28364b 
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